
From: Redacted 

Sent: 12/17/2013 11:05:43 AM 
To: joc@cpuc.ca.gov (joc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

rmp@cpuc.ca.gov (rmp@cpuc.ca.gov); lss@cpuc.ca.gov (lss@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Visit to PG&E's Redacted 

Redacted 
Red 

Our [Redacted j. js avaj|ap|e to provide you and your staff a tour of the facility on January 10, 
2014 - Friday - 10am to 12noon. Please confirm. In the case the date doesn't work for you, 

Redacted 

Redacted 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 1:00 PM 
To: Como, Joe 
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Doll, Laura; Redacted 
Subject: Re: San Ramon Gas Center 

We are flexible as to your schedule. Just let us know what days work for you and we can 
arrange it. 

SB GT&S 0260316 
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Brian K. Cherry 

PG&E Company 

VP, Regulatory Relations 

77 Beale Street 

San Francisco, CA. 94105 

(415) 973-4977 

On Dec 5, 2013, at 12:18 PM, "Como, Joe" <joe.corao@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Thanks Brian. I'd love to see it. Probably not before January at this point. Can 
you gl've me some dates? 

Joe Como 

Director 

Office of Ratepayer Advocate 

CPUC 

415-703-2381 

Original message 
From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> 
Date: 12/05/2013 10:35 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Como, Joe" <joe.como@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: I Redacted 

Joe - you and your team are welcome to visit at your convenience. Just let me know. The tour 
takes 1-2 hours 

Brian K. Cherry 
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PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy, 
learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanY/privacy/customer/ 
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